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Dear Resident 

 

Oakmere Close Parking Consultation 

We recently conducted a parking consultation in the area proposing to alter waiting 

restrictions in your road. Most of the responses received indicated the preference for other 

types of restrictions due to concerns of inappropriate and inconsiderate parking. 

In response to this, the council will start a statutory consultation exercise and survey with the 

aim to establish if there is a problem and if so seek your views on whether parking controls 

can resolve it. 

To help the council gather your feedback a questionnaire is attached together with prepaid 

envelope.   

What happens next? 

Based on feedback and our investigation, further consultations will be carried out to 

ascertain the final scheme design and more information will be provided on general 

conditions on parking in a controlled parking zone. 

Please send in your response by 8th January 2021 so that your views can be included in the 

analysis of feedback which will be presented to your local Councillors for their consideration. 

Please complete the questionnaire and return it to us in the free post envelope provided (NO 

STAMP REQUIRED).  

I look forward to receiving your response. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Tunde Ogunro 
Traffic Engineer 


